
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
2018-01-17-2  

Flying 11 Australian 
Championships 

 

MHYC competitors are advised that the Australian Flying 11 Championships are 

being sailed on The Sound and North Harbour between 13-19 January.  A fleet 

of approximately 70 boats are expected to be racing in these areas concurrent 

with club Wednesday racing.  MHYC competitors are requested to avoid the 

Flying 11 race areas wherever possible.   Many thanks for your cooperation.  

 

David Staley 

Sailing Manager 

January 17, 2018 at 1030hrs 


